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DOC18/43511-01

Ms Michelle Niles

Senior Planner — Modification Assessments
Department of Planning and Envircnment
320 Pitt Streset

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Ms Niles 8 February 2018
- By Electronic Mail

Section 96 (2) Modification Application, Norwest Private Hospital Expansion (SSD 6074)

The Environment Protection Authority (*EPA”) refer to the Department of Planning and Environment’s
request for comment on the s96 (2) Modification Application of the Norwest Private Hospital Expansion
(SSD 6074), which was received by the EPA on the 25 January 2018.

Based on the information provided, the proposal does not constitute a Scheduled Activity under
Schedule 1 of the Protection of the Environment Operations Act 1997 ("POEQ Act”). The EPA does
not consider that the proposal will require an Environment Protection Licence under the POEO Act. .

If you have any questions relating to this matter, please contact Kyle Browne on (02) 9995 6107 or
kyle.browne@epa.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Christine Mitchell

AfUnit Head — Sydney Industry
Environment Protection Authority
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